
 
MEMORANDUM 

 
To:   File No. S7-16-18  
 
From:   Benjamin Vetter, Counsel to Commissioner Hester M. Peirce  
 
Re:  Meeting with attorneys from Kohn, Kohn & Colapinto, LLP   
 
 
 

On September 18, 2020, Commissioner Hester M. Peirce and Benjamin Vetter met with 
Stephen Kohn and Siri Nelson, attorneys at Kohn, Kohn & Colapinto.  The general topic 
discussed was the Commission’s proposed amendments to the Whistleblower Program Rules.   
 

 


